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Dear Parent /Carer,

UNIFORM GRANT	
From 1st April 2022 – 31st March 2023, Garforth Extended Services will be funding a school uniform grant scheme for students who are in receipt of free school meals and attend one of the schools within our cluster covering Garforth, Aberford and Micklefield.
If you have a child/children attending a school within the Garforth cluster and you are currently claiming free school meals for them, you are likely to be entitled to claim the following:

£20 – For primary aged children (nursery to Y6)
£25 – For Garforth Academy students (Y7 to Y11)

Should you wish to claim the uniform grant, please complete the attached form and return it to your child’s school with the receipt attached that clearly lists the uniform you have purchased. Alternatively, you can also post the form and receipt to the address at the bottom of the page. 
Please note that money will now be paid directly into your bank account rather than by a cheque, so please provide your bank details and sort code. 
If you have any enquiries about the claim, please contact Paula Greene on 07904850350. 
Yours Sincerely
Mrs Ewing
Chair, Garforth Extended Services Cluster
Garforth Extended Services, c/o Garforth Academy, Lidgett Lane, Garforth, LS25 1LJ
Tel: 0113 2127146	
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